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21st November 2010
Dear Secretary,

DIBCA Ladies Section Committee would be pleased if two rinks from your club could join us at Dumfries Ice Bowl on Wednesday 26th January, 2011 to play in our ONE-DAY LADIES INVITATION BONSPIEL.

The format for the day will be as follows:


 9.40am
COFFEE/TEA ON ARRIVAL
10.00am
GAME 1

12.00pm
SOUP & SANDWICH LUNCH

 1.00pm
GAME 2

 3.30pm
PRESENTATION OF PRIZES

Both games will be 8 ends and the competition will be played under RCCC rules.

BARBOURS of DUMFRIES have once again generously agreed to sponsor the prizes for this competition. The total cost will be £13.00 per person (£52.00) per team.

To reserve a place for your teams please reply to Hazel Wales, 15,Troqueer Road, Dumfries, DG2 7RD or e-mail hazel@westergate.com by 31st December 2010.
I do hope your club will be able to send teams and look forward to hearing from you in due course.
Yours sincerely,

Hazel Wales
Secretary

